
The semi-annual meeting of the 
Council of the McGill Graduates’ Society will be held 
in the Engineering Institute of Canada building 
Mansfield Street, Tuesday evening, May 9th, at

on
.30 P.M.

Hoping I may hear from you that you will be 
I am,with us Tuesday,

I may say that in addition to the usual rou­
tine business the Council will appoint, at this meeting, 
the Board of Trustees to handle the Graduates' Endowment 
Fund, which we hope to get started at once ,and in this 
connection Mr,George E.Thompson, Secretary of the Yale 
Alumni Association which handles a similar fund for 
Yale, has consented to attend the meeting and tell the 
Council something about the operation of the Yale Fund,

I am wondering if you can arrange to be with 
us and make a few remarks in connection with the Univer­
sity's activities during the past session.

Dear Sir Arthur :

Sir Arthur w.Currie, Principal, 
BoGill University,
Sherbrooke Street, V/est,
Mont real.

THE GRADUATES’ SOCIETY OF

Embersttp
, May 2nd, 1922.
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“THE McGILL CENTENNIAL REUNION —OCTOBER 12-13-14-15, 1921.”

Yours sincerely,

Z

z /
President.

PAUL F. SISE, President DOUGALL CUSHING, Hon. Treasurer NEVIL NORTON EVANS. Hon. Secretary T. W. JEAKINS, Executive Secretary
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